
 

 

 

Dear Community Garden Member; 

 

If you are interested in maintaining your garden box for the 2016-2017 planting 

year, please contact Lori at the Town Hall 734-2031 or email Patty at 

pcarozza@stny.rr.com by September 16, 2016. If you have already touched base with 

Patty Carozza, you don’t have to respond to this letter. You will be notified by September 

30
th

 if the plot is awarded to you.   

State law requires towns that sponsor gardens to open registration annually to 

potential new gardeners. If demand exceeds available boxes, names will be randomly 

drawn to determine placement for the 2016-2017 season. Please note that if you are 

awarded a garden you are expected to maintain your box, clear the weeds around your 

box, and follow the rules that are in place once a box is awarded.  

 

 

Thank you in advance.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lori Rupp                Patty Carozza 
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